
 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

  

St. Aidan’s Stars Bulletin 

In the Love and Truth of Jesus we grow 

 

Attendance 

Saplings- 96.00% 

Sycamores – 90.60% 

Poplars – 94.67% 

Maples – 93.55% 

Elms – 92.06% 

Hawthorns – 90.00% 

Chestnuts -93.45% 

Well done to Saplings Class this 

week!  

 

 

Class News 

Seedlings – A fantastic week celebrating ‘World Nursery Rhyme Week,’ 

having daily votes on our favourite Nursery Rhymes to sing!  

Saplings – Another super week exploring Little Red Riding Hood. We 

have LOVED getting creative and making cape collages.  

Sycamores – This week we have been working on designing our own 

comics for the ‘Supertato’ story. The children have amazed me with 

their understanding and memory of the story.  

Poplars – We were amazed with the fantastic Superhero designs, 

costumes and models this week. A big thank you for your help with 

them! We’ve had a spot-on week! 

Maples – This week in PE, we focussed on demonstrating excellent 

gymnastics through balancing symmetrically with our partners.  

Elms – All children in our class have worked incredibly hard using the 

inverse operation this week – a huge improvement all-round. 

Hawthorns – This week, Hawthorns were joined by their parents at 

our ‘parent drop-in’ session where we shared knowledge and completed 

a carousel of activities related to Romans. We learnt lots of new facts 

and even educated our parents too.  

Chestnuts – Well done everyone for improving on your Fast Five 

arithmetic and working well in pairs to present playscripts.  

 

It’s been another hectic week in school as we edge ever closer to 

Christmas. We’ve had two very popular drop in sessions with the 

KS2 classes and it was wonderful for all our parents/carers to be 

able to come and see the children in school again. Thank you to 

everyone who came and signed the COVID declaration and wore 

masks onsite; it’s not ideal, but it’s a necessary precaution. A huge 

thank you to everyone who supported the Wansbeck Food Bank 

Appeal and/or donated to Children in Need today. Your generosity 

continues to amaze us. Have a lovely weekend. Mr Moran. 

Special mentions this week go to Thea H for ballet dancing, Marcus J for fast/slow and improv dancing, Will W for 

player of the course at football and all of Year 1 and Year 2 for their amazing Superhero costumes. Well done 

everyone! 

Our fantastic award winners this week 

– given for lots of wonderful things, 

please ask why if your child was a 

winner. 


